
Yesterday afternoon, The PRGA hosted a meeting with the USGA. In the 
meeting we have the USGA Executive Director & CEO Mike Davis, Emily von 
Doehren Senior Director of Regional Affairs, Kathy Gordon Regional Affairs 
Director (Southeast Region), the PRGA Board of Directors and Staff. The 
meeting provided an update of the USGA and we have a open discussion on 
how to develop golf and make it better for the good of golf 

 

	
  


